
FAFSA- If I want to apply to more than ten colleges, 

what should I do? 

You can list up to 10 colleges on your Free Application for Federal Student Aid 

(FAFSA). Once you receive your Student Aid Report (SAR), you can make the 

information available to more than 10 colleges through one of the options listed 

below. Each option will allow the college to receive an electronic copy of your 

SAR, and you will also receive an updated SAR. 

Option 1: Click Log In on the home page and log in to your FAFSA account. You 

will be given the option to Make FAFSA Corrections. Remove some of the 

colleges listed on your FAFSA, add the additional school codes, and submit the 

corrections for processing. 

Option 2: Call the Federal Student Aid Information Center and have them add the 

colleges for you. When you call, you must provide the DRN from your SAR or 

confirmation page. Refer to the Help page for contact information. 

Option 3: If you have a paper SAR, you can replace the colleges listed on the SAR 

with other colleges, and mail the SAR back to Federal Student Aid. Note that the 

paper SAR allows you to change up to four colleges - not all 10. 

Note: If there are 10 colleges on your FAFSA, any new school codes that you add 

will replace one or more of the school codes already listed. When this change is 

made, any college removed from the list will not have automatic access to 

any new information you provide after you've removed that college. However, the 

college will still have the data you submitted when you listed that college on your 

FAFSA form. You are not deleting your FAFSA information from the college's 

system. 

 

https://studentaid.gov/apply-for-aid/fafsa/filling-out/help

